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SEPTEMBER 27, 2023 

 
 
DUE TO LOW PRESSURE AND OUTAGE THE TCEQ HAS REQUIRED G-M WATER 
SUPPLY CORPORATION TO NOTIFY CUSTOMERS IN THE FOLLOWING AREAS TO 
BOIL WATER PRIOR TO CONSUMPTION (E.G. WASHING HANDS/FACE, BRUSHING 
TEETH, DRINKING, ETC).  CHILDREN, SENIORS, AND PERSONS WITH WEAKENED 
IMMUNE SYSTEMS ARE PARTICULARLY VULNERABLE TO HARMFUL BACTERIA, 
AND ALL CUSTOMERS SHOULD FOLLOW THESE DIRECTIONS. 
 
ALL CUSTOMERS LOCATED OFF FM 276, TELEPHONE RD, AND 87 N OF FM 276   
 
TO ENSURE DESTRUCTION OF ANY HARMFUL BACTERIA AND OTHER MICROBES, 
WATER FOR DRINKING, COOKING, AND ICE MAKING SHOULD BE BOILED AND 
COOLED PRIOR TO USE FOR DRINKING WATER OR HUMAN CONSUMPTION 
PURPOSES.  THE WATER SHOULD BE BROUGHT TO A VIGOROUS ROLLING BOIL 
AND THEN BOILED FOR TWO MINUTES. 
 
IN LIEU OF BOILING, INDIVIDUALS MAY PURCHASE BOTTLED WATER OR OBTAIN 
WATER FROM SOME OTHER SUITABLE SOURCE FOR DRINKING WATER OR 
HUMAN CONSUMPTION PURPOSES. 
ONCE THE BOIL WATER NOTICE IS NO LONGER IN EFFECT, THE PUBLIC WATER 
SYSTEM WILL ISSUE A NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS THAT RESCINDS THE BOIL WATER 
NOTICE IN A MANNER SIMILAR TO THIS NOTICE. 
 
PLEASE SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH ALL THE OTHER PEOPLE WHO DRINK 
THIS WATER, ESPECIALLY THOSE WHO MAY NOT HAVE RECEIVED THIS NOTICE 
DIRECTLY. YOU CAN DO THIS BY POSTING THIS NOTICE IN A PUBLIC PLACE OR 
DISTRIBUTING COPIES BY HAND OR MAIL. 
 
IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS CONCERNING THIS MATTER, YOU MAY CALL DEBRA 
DANIEL AT 409-787-2755. 
 


